
AZ Rider 3

 Photographer Mike T of Mike Turn-
gren Photography shared pix of a Labor 
Day Weekend getaway spent with a circle 
of friends. They were all understandably 
ready to get out of their  houses! It had 
been a while, and they wanted to break 
the cabin fever.
 They stayed in Tombstone, traveling 
to Bisbee on Sunday. Their outing for 
breakfast took them to Erie Street in His-
toric Lowell. Lowell is a lesser-known 
spot at the southern end of Bisbee. It is 
within sight of the Copper Queen Mine. 
Once another mining town, it was incor-
porated into Bisbee in the early 1900’s. 
Destruction of the town came with the 
excavating of the Lavender Pit Mine. 

 Lowell is an ideal side trip for photog-
raphers, whether Professional or Hobby-
ist. Although no longer much of an active 
community, local volunteers have created 
a vintage museum of sorts. The street has 
a lot of older buildings that are now setup 
to give the street a nostalgic look, circa 
1950s. You can see from the photos that 
there are older cars parked on the street, 
old gas pumps, a movie theater, & other 
memorabilia of an era long-gone. There 
is a Harley Davidson ‘dealership’. It’s 
more or less just a storefront with bikes 
in the windows and all the usual signage. 
While there is an operating breakfast stop 
in Lowell, called the Bisbee Breakfast 
Club, this group was disappointed and so 

cannot recommend it. 
 For their next trip down that way they 
plan to stay in Bisbee and will go when it 
is cooler. 
 Thank you Mike T for sharing your 
trip & photos with our Readers! 
 Safe travels!

B&B

If you would like to contact Mike T for 
photography services, please contact him 
at 

Mike Turngren Photography 
602-283-2313 

AZMike1993@outlook.com or 
https://miketurngren.photography/ 
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